
“Have A Go!” 
with  

Kettle Bridge Clogs 
Maidstone’s Ladies North West Morris Team 

 

at  
 

St. Nicholas Church Hall, Poplar Grove  
(off London Road, opposite Tesco Express) 

Allington, Maidstone, ME16 0DE 
 

on  
 

Tuesday 28th September 2010 

8.00 p.m. 
 

Morris Dancing is fun, energetic and a very social activity.  Our aim is to 

preserve part of England’s cultural heritage, so that it can be enjoyed by 

everybody and passed on to future generations.   

Like most Morris teams, Kettle Bridge Clogs, now in its 26th year, needs 

a regular infusion of new recruits. We are seeking enthusiastic female 

dancers and are organising a free “Have a Go” session.   

If you want to get fit, would enjoy being part of a dance team which 

performs locally, nationally and occasionally abroad, if you think that this 

part of England’s cultural heritage is worth maintaining, then Kettle 

Bridge Clogs could be for you. 

If you would like to find out more and have a go at North West Morris, 

come along to our free “Have a Go!” session on Tuesday 28th September. 

Just keep this handy and contact us to confirm that you are coming along. 
 

For further details, phone Sally on 020 8777 2615  

See us dance at www.kettlebridgeclogs.org    


